From: Frances

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 10:44 PM
To: Roads Mailbox <roads@crgov.com>
Subject: Re: April 20 Crowfoot Valley Rd.

Hello, I’'m sorry, | did not include my address to my email to you. It is_, Castle Rock Co. Thank
you, Francesca Kuchinsky

Sent from my iPhone

>0n Apr 19, 2021, at 10:09 PM, Frances_ wrote:

>
> Hello, These are my concerns for improvements to Crowfoot Valley Rd.
> We need a slow safe zone from Saffire Pt. to Founders, 30 mph and

> speed camera, also a traffic light at the entrance to Timber Ridge

> subdivision. Not a round about. That just continues to give the

> drivers on Crowfoot have the right of way during rush hour. We need a
> road from Crowfoot Valley Rd to I-25. We will still support our

> businesses in Founders but we need a better way to I-25. Have all

> these developers pay into the road improvements. Thank you.

> Sincerely, Frances Kuchinsky

>

> Sent from my iPhone





